Warrington Dolphins LDSC

February 2003 Newsletter

Dear All.

Happy New Year!

Committee in consultation with club members. Several issues were discussed including a review of the club rules. This will be undertaken by the Thanks to all those who attended the recent AGM and showed their support for the club.

Tony Johnson and Lillian Brookes-Bell were voted as honorary life members

The committee remains much the same as last year;

Jim Nurse- President

Wendy James- treasurer (Wendy wishes to resign at the next AGM, so any volunteers?)

Lesley Feakes +David - Secretary

Andy Wright - Publicity Officer

John Lydon- Club Liaison Kevin Saunders- IT

John Glynn- Social Secretary

Chris Byrne

year is the club's 40th Anniversary, any ideas as to how we can celebrate this please let committee members know. Maurice resigned from the committee. Jim thanked him for his considerable support of the club. Next

John and Andy are heavily involved in the Save the Baths Action Group, if you want to know more or offer your support, please contact them.

John if interested. Saturday 15th March. John Glynn is hoping to organise a minibus. Tickets are £20.00, please contact The next social event will be the BLDSA Dinner at The Cresta Court Hotel in Altrincham on

Finally here are the dates for this year's club events

Postal Swim- Sunday 16th and 23rd February
Bob Keating- Sunday 27th April (last Sunday training session)
Budworth Handicap- Saturday 17th May
Budworth Championships- Saturday 7th June
Marbury Handicap- Friday 4th July (+ social event)
Albert Dock Championships- Saturday 9th August
Sunday training begins- 2nd November

Hope to see you at one of the above or even at a Sunday Morning training session (probably not a

PS Don't forget memberships to Wendy please

Lesley